From: shirlee jellum <srjellum@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 9:15 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA

Subject: Plan 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

Dear Select Committee on Pension Policy,

As the Unit 10 President of the Columbia Gorge School Retirees' Association, I encourage you to seriously consider endorsing a Plan 1 COLA proposal for the 2023 legislative session. Having several Plan 1 personal friends and Plan 1 members in my unit, I understand their desire to receive a well-deserved, long-overdue COLA.

Thank you for supporting this important piece of legislation.

Sincerely,

Shirlee Jellum

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.